
SMITHVILLE BOARD OF ALDERMEN 
RETREAT/FINANCIAL SUMMIT WORK SESSION 

May 25, 2022 
 

A Retreat Work Session of the Smithville Board of Aldermen was held on May 25, 2022 at 
Northwest Missouri State University-Kansas City building located at 6889 North Oak 
Trafficway, Gladstone. 
 
Present: Mayor Damien Boley; Board members: John Chevalier Jr., Kelly Kobylski, Dan Hartman, 
Ronald Russell, Marvin Atkins and Dan Ulledahl. 
 
Staff: Cynthia Wagner, Anna Mitchell, Jack Hendrix, Jason Lockridge, Stephen Larson, Chuck 
Soules, Matt Denton, Linda Drummond, Tony Roetman, Mayra Ore, Gina Pate and Brittanie 
Propes. 
 
Call to Order 
Mayor Boley called to order the Retreat Work Session at 8:31 a.m.  
 
FY2023 Initial Budget Development and Board Priorities 
The Board and staff discussed what the community and Board priorities based on the 
community planning processes.  
 
Staff outlined ongoing budget needs including personnel and facility needs.  
 
Staff then outlined revenue enhancement potential. 
 
Based on discussion the Board identified funding priorities and revenue solutions to address 
these needs, with associated ballot initiatives and timing. 
 
Adjourn 
 
Alderman Ulledahl moved to adjourn. Alderman Hartman second the motion. 
 
Ayes – 6, Noes – 0, motion carried. The Mayor declared the retreat/financial summit work session 
adjourned at 2:45 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
______________________________                           ____________________________ 
Linda Drummond, City Clerk                             Damien Boley, Mayor 


